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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: July 10, 2023 
Re: Update - Summer Hospital Forum 

  
 
This event will now be hosted virtually via Zoom due to the low number of onsite 
registrants. Please submit RSVPs to hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org. The Zoom 
link will be sent to all registered attendees closer to the event date. We look forward to 
you joining us! 
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